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Comments

Dear Saskatoon City Council,

It has come to my attention that you will be voting on passing a gathering restriction bylaw at the meeting this
afternoon.

As someone that has received the MRNA injection for the prophylactic reduction in covid 19 symptoms, former
registered nurse and current mental health professional, | do not support your proposed bylaw for further restrictions
within the city of Saskatoon.

My conviction is related to the segregating and continued unequal treatment of those who have chosen not to consent
to the MRNA injections. Of these individuals, include my children, who are 12 and 7. Although the vaccine is not
currently approved for those under 12 under the emergency act, vials are already being delivered. As a family, we have
made a choice to to practice our human rights and wait until there is more evidence regarding safety before making
such a heavy decision for our future generation; our children whom we have committed to love unconditionally and
protect.

Creating further division among the people of our city and making those that have chosen to wait, feel like second class
citizens is harmful to our communities mental and physical health. These two consents are not separate. Mental health
needs to be given the platform it deserves as it directly informs our physical well-being. That being said, if you would like
to negatively impact an entire community’s immune system, continue with to add further restrictions and messages of
inequality.



Perhaps reflecting on what led you on this path of serving your community will provide more clarity. If there was any
integrity in that decision, | trust that you will also see the discriminatory and suppressive nature of bylaws such as this.

Stacey Huard
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